
 
 

 
 

 

November 15, 2022 

 

DONATIONS TO THE DISTRICT 
 

 

The district has received the following donations: 

 

 

1. The Forest County Potawatomi Community donated $50,000 to purchase new signage and/or paint 

for the Educational Support Center.  

 

2. Lakeview Construction donated $1,000 to LakeView Technology Academyôs Supermilage Vehicle 

Club.  

 

Administrative Recommendation 

 

Administration requests the Board of Education approve acceptance of the above-listed gift(s), grant(s), or 

bequest(s) as per Board Policy 1400 to authorize the establishment of appropriate accounts to monitor fiscal 

activity, to amend the budget to reflect this action and to publish the budget change per Wisconsin Statute 

65.90(5)(a). 

 

 

 

Dr. Jeffrey Weiss 

Superintendent of Schools 


